
 
From: Tony Trinkwon [mailto:   
Sent: 10 May 2018 12:12 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: Princes Parade road closure Ref: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 

 
Dear Sir, 

 

I wish to object to the proposed development at Princes Parade, Hythe and to the road closure 
being sought.  

The development is unwanted, unacceptable and will create significant harm, and if the 

development were to be granted planning permission there is no need to move the road as the 
proposed buildings could be served from the existing road. It is therefore not necessary for it to 
be stopped up and realigned for this development to take place. 

I ask that the ‘stopping up order’ is considered by the Secretary of State at the same time as the 
planning application so that he can see the full picture.  

I regularly drive along Prince Parade and wish to continue doing so. Further to this, the local 
council has just spent a great deal of local people’s taxes on installing parking meters against the 

will of many. The proposed road closure demonstrates a lack of financial planning and a great 
waste of public money:- If the council knew about wishing to close, and or alter the road, why 
install meters just before doing so? The parking meters have already had to be moved at great 
expense only days after being installed. 

Yours faithfully 

Anthony Trinkwon 

 




